
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
This is a public notice that the City of Corona's Planning and Housing Commission will 
conduct a public hearing in the City Council Chambers at 400 S. Vicentia Ave., Monday, 
August 10, 2020, at 6:00 p.m. or thereafter upon the following: 
 
CUP2019-0005 - Conditional use permit application to construct a 90-foot high 
telecommunications lattice tower on 1.53 acres owned by the City of Corona for 
telecommunication purposes, located at 740 John Circle in the Open Space designation of 
the Northeast Corona Specific Plan (SP81-2), and consideration of a Mitigated Negative 
Declaration regarding potential environmental impacts associated with the proposed project.  
 
             

Applicant: City of Corona Department of Water and Power 
 

 
This is a public hearing and you are invited to attend and comment on the applications 
described above.  If you challenge any portion of this project in court, you may be limited to 
raising only those issues you or someone else raised at the public hearing described in this 
notice, or in written correspondence delivered at, or prior to, the public hearing.  If you have 
written comments that you wish to be included in the staff report, please deliver them to the 
Planning and Housing Commission Secretary, on or before the Wednesday prior to the 
meeting.  If you have questions about this notice or the application to be heard, please call 
the Community Development Department at (951) 736-2262. 
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